
There have been some nifty Amateur Radio magazine covers over the years! I like the colorful
collectibles at the Holiday’s. CQ Magazine got the ball rolling in my mind by first starting a

CQ’ville in December 1966 with some of Ruth Sokolow’s work.  

Ruth Sokolow, the CQ Art Director - they featured one of her fine works! The December cover was
a reproduction of Ruth’s original watercolor, hardly does it full justice, but we think it’s kind of nice.
Sincere best wishes for a happy and peaceful holiday season to all of our readers! - K2MGA

Op Note; There is a very recent death notice in the NY Times, at Great Neck NY, one Ruth Sokolow
expired December 7  2009.  Ruth, if that is you, thanks for the memories. We revere your work.th

CQ’ville was getting to be a Holiday tradition in the early 80s  because of W2ADC VIP John Rogers.
See our files about W2ADC. John left us some happy memories too.   Happy Holidays!    
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